
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: EV
Date: Wednesday, March 1, 2023 3:43:39 PM

From: Carole Rebmann <carole.rebmann@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 1, 2023 11:45 AM
To: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) <Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Subject: EV
 
Hearing the latest Delaware news on this topic, I am compelled to write and point out that requiring
EV cars is not a savings in dollars, upkeep, nor environmentally wise due to all the natural resources
required to make just one EV battery for a car.

Carole Rebmann
Delaware Native  

Sent from my iPad
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